
 

Mass Intentions for July 22-28 
 

Monday, July 22, 2024 ~ St. Mary Magdalene 
 7:00 am Mass: SI / Jeremy Stratton 
Tuesday, July 23, 2024 ~ St. Bridget 
 9:00 am Mass: + Sonia Mastrili  
Wednesday, July 24, 2024 ~ St. Sharbel Makhlūf 
 7:00 am Mass: + Roberto Mastrili 
Thursday, July 25, 2024 ~ St. James 
 9:00 am Mass: + Bonita Renee Mitchell 
Friday, July 26, 2024 ~ Ss. Joachim and Anne 
 7:00 am Mass: + Segundo Mastrili 
Saturday, July 27, 2024 ~ BVM 
 9:00 am Mass: + Valentin Perez 
 4:00 pm Mass: For the People of St. Mary Parish 
Sunday, July 28, 2024 ~ 17th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 8:00 am Mass: + Bill Leoffler and Toni Bennett 
 11:00 am Mass: + Tom Buchanan 

Weekend Assignments 
 

(Please check in 15 minutes before Mass) 
If you cannot attend, please call a sub or let Judy know as soon a possible. 

 
 

LECTORS 
 

July 20-21, 2024 
 4:00 pm: E Manuel 
 8:00 am: M Yeager 
 11:00 am: J MacDonald, E Johnson 
 

July 27-28, 2024 
 4:00 pm: D Maljevac 
 8:00 am: A Eligio 
 11:00 am: N Gonzales, C Kidder 

USHERS 
 

July 20-21, 2024 
 4:00 pm: J Paris, P Nguyen, D Maljevac 
 8:00 am: B Huntley, M Costa 
 11:00 am: T Kidder, M Avila, M Velasco 
 

July 27-28, 2024 
 4:00 pm: F Werner 
 8:00 am: B Sepulveda, L Reynolds 
 11:00 am: M Griffith, T Kidder 

Victims of Abuse 
 

——————— 
Florida Abuse Hotline 

 

1-800-96-ABUSE 
(1-800-962-2873) 

Sunday, July 21, 2024 

July is Burse Club Month! 
 

Each year, the Diocesan Council of Catholic Women 
provides materials to parishioners to participate in the 

“Burse Club,” with the proceeds going to the education 
of future priests. This meeting-less club encourages 
members to support our seminarians with prayer and 

occasional cards and letters. It also encourages donations 
– historically $1 per month or $12 per year – 

however, this has increased to $5 per month or $50 per 
year. Unfortunately, $12 per year doesn’t go as far as it 

used to. Founded in 1953, the Burse Club has raised 
hundreds of thousands of dollars over the years. 

Volunteer Opportunity 
 

If you’re good with numbers and would 
like to volunteer a few hours each month, 

talk to Fr. Chris or call the office. 
 

Confirmation 
 

Anyone 9th grade and older interested in 
joining the 2024-2025 Confirmation class, 
please call Judy Paris at the parish office. 

 

Judy will be interviewing prospective candidates in July. 

Looking for Altar Servers for All Masses 
 

Looking for youth who have made their First Communion that are interested in having the honor of becoming an Altar 
Server. We will be scheduling altar server training sessions soon. If interested, please call Judy Paris at the parish office. 

Last Week’s Offertory — July 13-14, 2024 $5,092.15 
Last Week’s Need $6,153.85 

Year-To-Date Collections $11,552.05 
Year-To-Date Need* $12,307.70 
 

Thank you for your generous contributions to the parish! *Fiscal Year July 2024-June 2025 



 

Perpetual Adoration 
 

Jesus invites you to 
spend an hour with 
Him in the Blessed 
Sacrament in the 
parish Perpetual 

Adoration Chapel, 
open 24 hours a day, 

7 days a week. 
 

“The Eucharist flows from the 
Passion of Christ. When we come 

to the Blessed Sacrament, we come 
to the Cross. During our Holy Hour, 
we lift up to the Eucharistic Heart 

of Jesus those souls in the 
most need of His mercy.” 

 

~ St. Francis of Assisi   

—————— 

For more information, please call the 
parish office at 850-478-2797. 

 
Adorers Needed: 

 

5 pm Sunday 
 

1 pm Thursday 
 

Please consider taking an hour out of your 
day to spend time with our Lord in Adoration! 

 
The altar flowers 

this weekend 
are in memory of 

Anna Pallas 

by her loving husband, Tom 
 

Knights of Columbus 
Council 11878  

 

For information on joining 
the Knights of Columbus: 

Call Antonio Lee or Lee Ogren 
at 850-478-2797. 

~ 
Please join us for 

the Rosary after the 
11:00 am Mass next 
Sunday, July 28th. 

Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

To add yourself or a loved one to the sick list, please call the parish office at (850) 478-2797.  
Before adding someone to the prayer list, please check with them to make sure you have their permission. 

Pray 
for 
the 
Sick 

Religious Education Program 
 

Registration for the 2024-2025 year is 
now available online on our website 

at www.stmarypensacola.org  
 
 

Catholic 
Bible 
Study 

 

Our next meeting is Thursday, 
July 25th at 5:30 pm. We are covering 

the Bible in a Year podcast with 
Fr. Mike Schmitz episode days 
200-206. This includes Nahum, 

Habakkuk, portions of Isaiah, and 
some Proverbs. All are welcome, 

whether or not you’ve come before. 
Bring your questions 
and insights to share! 

 
Catechist Summer Breakfast 

 

All catechists from the 2023-2024 
year are invited to our summer 

breakfast this Sunday, July 21st, 9:00-
10:45 am in the parish hall. We will 
be sharing thoughts and experiences 
from last year as well as ideas for the 
coming year. If you are interested in 
finding out more about or possibly 
joining this ministry as an assistant 

or sub, please contact Judy or 
Katinka at the parish office. 

 
 

Catechesis 
of the 

Good Shepherd 
Materials Making Day 

 

Thank you to everyone who came and 
helped at our Materials Making Day 
last weekend! We not only prepared 
a lot of things for this coming year 

of Faith Formation, but we also 
had a fun time together! 

 

We have posted some pictures 
on our parish Facebook page. 

Little Flower Catholic School 
Has Scholarships Available! 

 

Do you know a family member or 
friend who would benefit from a 

Catholic education? We have PK4-
7th grade openings, and the best news 
is that it will only cost $100 to attend 
Little Flower Catholic School with 
our $7800 scholarship this August! 
Help us spread the Good News to 

your family, friends, and neighbors! 
 

Little Flower Catholic School 
in Pensacola educates children 
from Pre-K to 8th grade. Little 
Flower provides an enriching 
environment with a variety of 

programs and activities. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Parents of current 8th and 9th graders 
are invited to schedule a visit. 
Go to ChestertonPensacola.org 

or call 850-378-1303 
for more information. 

 

Chesterton Academy of The Florida 
Martyrs is a classical high school in 
the Catholic intellectual tradition, 
seeking to give young men and 

women a broad liberal arts education 
with an emphasis on the development 

of Christian virtue and an 
appreciation of truth, beauty, and 
goodness. The school currently is 
located at St. Thomas More Parish 

in Pensacola. 

http://www.stmarypensacola.org


 Food Packing Event! 
 

The Pensacola-Tallahassee 
Diocesan Council of Catholic 
Women and Cross Catholic 
Outreach are hosting a food 

packing event to feed children 
and families in developing countries. The event is Sept. 7th 

at the Walton County Fairgrounds in DeFuniak Springs 
from 9:00 am to 3:00 pm. Your help is needed to raise 

$30,000 and to pack 100,000 nutritious meals. 
 

For more information, 
contact Joan Walker 
at (850) 624-6891 or 

joanwalker02@gmail.com 
or visit ptdccw.org.  

 
 

New GriefShare Seminar Series 
 

Begins Tuesday, August 6th — 9:15 am 
 

Nativity of Our Lord Catholic Church 
Education Building (Parish Hall) 

9945 Hillview Drive, Pensacola, FL 32514 
 

This is open to anyone grieving the death of a loved one. 
  

Register by contacting Jim Guttmann at 850-860-8354. 

VOLUNTEER DONATE  

Florida's Pro-Abortion Amendment 
 

An extremely grave amendment has been placed on the 
November 2024 ballot that seeks to erase pro-life 
protections by inserting language into the Florida 

Constitution prohibiting regulation of abortion. The 
amendment would allow late-term abortions, including 

when the baby is capable of feeling pain, and would 
eliminate laws requiring parental consent and safety 

protocols for women. The Florida Conference of 
Catholic Bishops is working hard to oppose this 

dangerous and deceptive amendment and urges all 
Floridians to vote “NO” on Amendment 4. 

 
Bishops Statement: 

Vote "NO" on Amendment 4 
 

“We urge all Floridians of goodwill to stand against 
the legalization of late-term abortion and oppose the 
abortion amendment. In doing so, we will not only 
protect the weakest, most innocent, and defenseless 
of human life among us but also countless women 

throughout the state from the harms of abortion,” said the 
bishops of Florida in their statement on Amendment 4. 


